
TERM 4: THURSDAY 19
OCTOBER 2017

SENIOR STUDENT LEADERSHIP TEAM 2018
Congratulations to our elected Senior Student Leadership Team for 2018.

The role of the Student Leadership Team is largely one of providing good example and
encouragement and will include opportunities to represent the student body and College during
the year.  We thank all those who stood for election and went through the interview process and
congratulate those who have been successful.  We encourage you to pray for these young people
as they assume their positions.  
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